

Fertility & Surgical Associates of California

January 9, 2004

Stacey and Marcus Feder 22019 Alizondo Drive Woodland Hills, CA 91364

Dear Stacey and Marcus:

Congratulations on your recent pregnancy. It has been a pleasure getting to know you both over the past few months and I wish you two all the best in the coming months ahead, and the years ahead with your ever expanding family. If you ever have any questions, or would like to say hello, please do not hesitate to call. I know my staff would also be very excited to hear how things are progressing. You two are very deserving of this pregnancy and I would like to send my heartfelt congratulations and best wishes.

Kindest personal regards,

Gary D. Hubert, M.D.

Co-Director, Fertility & Surgical Associates of California Clinical Assistant Professor, UCLA School of Medicine, Dept. of OB-GYN, Division of Reproductive Endocrinology